
April 4th, 1924.

William B. Dieroff, Esq 
34 St. Louis Hoad, 
Quebec, Quo.

• *

Dear Sir
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of April 1st addressed to the Principal of this University.

We have no course in Veterinary 
Science leading to a degree, but "the subject is 
taught in the regular Agricultural course given at 
Macdonald College. I am sending you, under separate 
cover, a copy of the Bulletin of the College.

.Yours faithfully.
It

Principal’s Secretary.

_________________________________ ____________________________ J
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